
   
 

  

March 20, 2023 
 
To,          
BSE Limited  
Floor no. 25, PJ Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001  
Scrip Code: 532725 
Through BSE Listing Center  
         

  
Sub: Clarification for Increase in Volume 
Ref: - Your Email dated March 20, 2023. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to your letter / clarification sought as per provision to Regulation 30 of 
SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015, we hereby inform you that there is no pending information 
or announcement from the Company. 
 
Therefore, whatever the increase in the share price of the Company is purely due to 
market conditions and absolutely market driven and the Management of the Company is 
in no way connected with any such price increase/volume increase. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For Solar Industries India Limited 

 
 
 

Khushboo Pasari 
Company Secretary & 
Compliance Officer 
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